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TAYLOR TIMES 

GCT GEARS UP 

FOR 
FALL 

!he fall season brings to 
everyone a change in the 
weather, but at the College of 
Law there will be more changes 
than usual. All of the changes 
are exciting and something we 
all are looking forward to 
vith anticipation, challenge, 
and hope. Let's make it a 
rewarding year! 

PAT BARDIN APPOINTED ASSOCIATE 
JEAN; MARY JO HOOVER EXTENDS 

. !.EAVE OF ABSENCE 

Professor Pat Hardin has 
accepted a half-time 
appointment as·Associate Dean 
lor Academic Affairs and 
Jdministration. He will assume 
.any of the responsibilities 
formerly held by the 
aewly-appointed Acting Dean, 
John Sebert. Pat will also be 
in charge of many of the 
duties normally undertaken by 
lssociate Dean Mary Jo Hoover, 
who has extended her leave for 
the 1986-87 academic year to 
telp develop a new 
computerized student 
information system for UT. 
Jssociate Dean Pat Hardin's 
duties will include student 
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academic counseling and 
advising, curriculum planning, 
faculty affairs, chairing the 
building committee, and 
assisting with budget 
preparation and allocation. He 
will also teach one course 
each term. 
Associate Dean Julie Hardin 
will continue to oversee 
alumni affairs and 
development, public relations, 
and the activities of the 
Public Law Institute. In 
addition, she will work with 
the various student 
organizations, coordinate Law 
Week and year-end academic and 
service recognition 
activities, and supervise the 
production of the Law College 
bulletin. 

· 

Assistant Dean Doug Wells will 
be responsible for the 
admissions program, financial 
aid, transfer evaluations, and 
coordination of the tutorial 
program. He will also share 
with Dean Pat Hardin some of 
the student academic affairs 
and advising duties and will 
coordinate the College of 
Law's participation in the 
Pre-Professional Training 
Program, as well as undertake 
other responsibilities of 
general administration. 

Taylor Trivia 
Who wanders around the College 
of Law trying to give away 
cookies? 
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TAYLOR TIMES 

August 11 • • Summer Grades 
posted 

• • submit resumes 
for interviews 
to Career 
Services 
Career Services 
Registration 

August 25-26 
begins 
Registration & 

August 27 
August 29 
september 1 

�tember 5 

Orientation 
• • Classes Begin 
• • Commencement 

• Labor Day 
No Classes! 

• On Campus 
Interviews begin 

· J<EEPH COOK • • •  

• •• and Paul �arcus have had 
Criminal Procedure (Second 
�tion) Analysis and Skills 
�ies published by 
Matthew-Bender. 

••• is doing a jurisprudential 
�y linking Kantian/Rawlsian 
i�as of the person with the 
�rican constitutional 
�rience. 

�IE HARDIN • • • 

• • •  is teaching some sessions 
m a two-week seminar on the 
1• for elementary and 
�ondary school teachers, 
August 4-15. 
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JIM KIRBY • • •  

• • •  will have his book, Fumble 
(Bear Bryant, Wally Butts, and 
The Great College Football 
Scandal), published by 
Harcourt, Brace & Jovanovich 
in September. 

JERRY PHILLIPS • • •  

•• • has been appointed by 
Governor Alexander to a blue 
ribbon panel studying the 
issue of tort reform. 

CARL PIERCE • • •  

• • • served as commentator on 
papers dealing with crime and 
punishment in revolutionary 
America at the Eighth Annual 
Meeting of the Society for 
Historians of the Early 
American Republic, July 25, at 
the Knoxville Hilton • 

• • •  continues to work on a 
long range study of the growth 
of the legal profession in the 
u. s. and the market for legal 
services, employing 
quantitative theories and 
methods. 

DEAN RIVKIN .... 
• • • is completing a major 
study of the broad form deed 
and its central place in the 
law and politics of the 
region. 
• • • received a First Amendment 
Award from the East Tennessee 
chapter of the Society of 
Professional- Journalists, 
Sigma Delta Chi, for his 
outstanding efforts in keeping 
public meetings open. 

DICK WIRTZ • • •  

• • •  served on the program 
review team representing the 
UT Provost's office to review 
The Energy, Environment, and 
Resources Center here on 
campus. 
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lilY WE INTRODUCE 

RHONDA MATTINGLY: 
SENIOR SECR.ETI\RY 
JEAN'S OFFICE 

Rhonda spent the last five 
years with the ALCOA 
Apprenticeship Program at the 
Aluminum Company of America 
through State Tech at 
Knoxville. While working there 
she met her husband, David, 
wbo is a supervisor in the 
maintenance department. David 
and Rhonda have been married 
four years; live on a 
mini-farm in Maryville, and 
have a poodle named Christy, 
six cows, one horse, and three 
children. Her hobbies include 
working outside as much as 
possible, restoring antique 
trucks, fishing, and 
�eling ·houses. We're happy 
� has time to work with us. 
Welcome, · �onda 1 

C.J. THURSTON: 
SBHIOR SECRETARY 
:OOSINESS OFFICE 

CJ was born and raised in· 
Arkansas·. She moved to 
Knoxville in September 1985 
with husband Paul, who is a 
GTA in Mathematics at The . 
university of Tennessee. She 
enjoys swimming and almost all 
other outdoor activities, and 
has recently taken an aerobics 
program and works with 
Nautilus equipment. CJ hopes 
to take some Accounting or 
Business courses during the 
evening this fall. Welcome to 
the GCT family, CJ! 

-3- August 4, 1986 

WATCH CAREER SERVICES 
BULLETIN BOARDS 1 
The information on new firms 
will be available on the 
bulletin boards as well as 
fall interview data. Career 
Services will videotape 
practice interviews during 
August. Come in and fine tune 
your job interview skills. 
Career Services strongly 
suggests reading the following 
books for interview 
preparation. They are on 
reserve in the Law Library. 
1 - Sweaty Palms 
2 - Does Your Resume Wear 

Blue jeans? 
3 - How To Get A Job When 

There Aren't Any 

SURVIVAL SEMINAR - Sponsored 
by the Knoxville Barristers 
Thursday, November 6, 1986 
Small Assembly Room, · 

City-County Building 
For further infonmation: call 
Cecilia Lambert 525-5134; or 
Robyn -Askew 522-4400; or 
Tom Mabry 546-8706 
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